
Proceeding of the Colo City Council Meeting 
April 18, 2018 

 
 The Colo City Council met in a special session on Monday, April 18, 2018 at City Hall.  Mayor 
John Wilson called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.  The roll was called showing all members present 
and absent as follows:  Present:  Otto, Handsaker, Stoeffler, and Spalding.  Absent:  Geisinger.   
 Council member Spalding moved to approve the construction of the Colo sign on the school’s 
property.  Council member Otto seconded the motion and it passed all ayes. Nays: None.  
 The council discussed the future sump pump ordinance.  Information will be going out to the 
public in the City newsletter.   
 Discussions on the intake by the Dog House was discussed.  Clerk Kohlwes is gathering more 
information on the issue. 
 The council discussed the Wilson Auction building.  All agreed the city would tear the building 
down.  The council brainstormed ideas for the property.  More information is being gathered.  
 Council member Spalding moved to approve offering the Wilson’s to trade the lots purchased at 
the Colo Business Park.  Council member Handsaker seconded the motion and it passed with ayes:  Otto, 
Handsaker, and Spalding.  Nays:  Stoeffler. 
 The fire department parking lot was discussed.  The council discussed replacing the sidewalk and 
grading the parking lot.  More information is being gathered. 
 Discussions on the city owned property were had.  The council discussed where to focus the 
money?   
 There being no further business to come before the meeting the Council member Spalding 
moved to adjourn.  Council member Stoeffler seconded the motion.  The motion carried and the 
meeting adjourned.   
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